
2025 TRAINING FOR FIRST-TIME LOBBYISTS 

The 2025 training sessions for new or first-time Lobbyists will be done by 
webinar on demand this year. Training is offered via webinar to complete 
at a time that it is convenient for you. Email lobbyistprincipals@ethics.alabama.gov 
to request the link for the training. 

Each lobbyist must attend a training program within 90 days of 
registering.

NOTE:  If you attended a Lobbyist Training Session in the past, you are 
NOT required to complete the training in 2025.




